
 

 

 

CENTRAL TENDERS BOARD 

 

PRE-QUALIFICATION NOTICE 
 
 

PRE-QUALIFICATION OF CONTRACTORS 

FOR REHABILITATION/RESTORATION WORKS 

TO KNOWSLEY BUILDING, QUEEN’S PARK EAST, 

PORT OF SPAIN FOR THE MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS 

 

 

Prospective contractors for the above works are asked to note that the date for 

the site visit has been changed from Friday 8th June, 2007 to TUESDAY 12TH 

JUNE, 2007 AT 10.00 A.M. at Knowsley Building, Queen’s Park East, Port of Spain. 

 

The closing date for the receipt of pre-qualification applications remains the 

same - Thursday 21st June, 2007 at 1.00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

                            

         S. BABOOLAL 

         CHAIRMAN,  

         CENTRAL TENDERS BOARD 

 

 

CTB: 13/3/32 

May 29, 2007  
 


